
Wind Power!
What: Middle Grades Teacher Workshop

Middle grades teachers will learn about the science, mathematics and design of wind generators
and how an engineering design competition is aligned with mathematics and science standards.
This workshop will be preparation for a middle school wind generator competition to be held May
9, 2011.

Why: STEM education will open doors to the future for our students!

Who: Two teachers from each middle school (more are welcome, but not covered for release time)

When: Friday, March 11, 2011 from 8:30 am - 4 pm

Where: Georgia College Campus, West Campus Center

Note: Each school attending will receive a class set of materials for students to use.

For more information, contact j.s.whitaker@hotmail.com.

RSVP by February 21, 2011 to j.s.whitaker@hotmail.com

The Wind Generator Models: Engineering Design Competition Workshop is supported by a grant from the National Science Foundation.


